
Newsletter

II had a great week. I had my
first flu jab and Covid booster
this week. It is very important to
me. I walk Woody, Rowans' dog,
he is wonderful. I went to adult
literacy and numeracy to Learn
math's and reading. It is
wonderful and important to me

Woo hoo new Television in
H3!!
Next week Dom and Ray
are moving back to H4
There will a new fence
build happening at H4 in
the near future! 
Andy is looking good on
his new bike! Enjoy Andy!

We have a new basketball team
starting up! Massive Thank you to Kim
Te'o and Whanau for agreeing to
coach!
28th May David is going to Ten pin
Bowling comp in Auckland! Go David!
Soccer Practice- Sundays at 3pm at
Memorial Park
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Thank you!Updates What's on 

House One has been in Isolation the last for the week, but it
hasn't been all bad, with time for a bit of pampering and self-
care with a group man-icure in the sunshine!

Thank you to J H builders,
Munns flooring and Tom the
painter for doing such an
outstanding job of House 4's
new bathroom. 

My good week!
This week we are hearing from Helen
what has made her week a good one!

Happy Birthday
Ray/Elvis!!

Rock and Roll!

Monday 29th May 
Depot meeting, this
has been bought
forward due to Kings
Birthday the following
Monday. 

Friday 2nd June 
Depot Drinks 3.30pm 

Sunday 4th June 
Acoustic afternoon at
the Dargaville scout
Hall

Special Olympics
updates

Wow !!
What a great start I have had
with Team Greenways. I am
loving being part of such an

awesome crew. Thanks
everyone for making me feel

so at home. 
Nga mihi nui Roxanne 


